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September 17, 2020 
 
Dear Prairie Heights Families: 
 
We recently received notice in regards to a change in the federal lunch program. All 
students may receive a free breakfast and lunch for the first semester which ends on 
December 18, ​OR​ until the federal funds are depleted. Your child’s lunch account will 
be credited for the first twenty-six days of school to be used during the second 
semester, or a refund can be requested. If you prefer a refund, please contact Christine 
Orr at 351-2067.  As the federal guidelines state, if students pack their lunch and want 
a milk, they will still need to purchase the milk. 
 
Students who are participating in online learning will also be eligible for these meals. 
Those who are interested may pick up meals every Monday (this will include Monday 
and Tuesday’s meals) and Wednesday (this will include Wednesday, Thursday, and 
Friday’s meals) from 10:30-11:00 at door M1 in front of the middle school. Meal pick-up 
for online learners will start on October 5. If your student is an online learner and you 
are interested in the meals for your children, please contact Brittany Eash at 351-3214 
ext. 6540 or by email at beash@ph.k12.in.us. 
 
Families that typically would qualify for free and reduced lunch should still complete the 
free and reduced application for textbook assistance. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your child’s school. 
 
 
Jeff Reed 
Superintendent 


